

August 06, 2015

Anna Roth Contra Costa Regional Medical Center Chief Executive Officer 2500 Alhambra Avenue Martinez, CA 94553-3156

Dear: Anna Roth

On behalf of the Commission on Cancer (CoC), it is my great pleasure to offer my congratulations to you and your institution on being named a recipient of the 2015 CoC's Outstanding Achievement Award.

The CoC Outstanding Achievement Award (OAA) recognizes the outstanding effort and commitment by your entire cancer team, including the clinical and volunteer staff, as well as, the administration at your institution for providing high quality cancer care to your patients, and in meeting and exceeding the standards set by our Accreditation Program. Not only have you met the required standards of our Accreditation Program, but you have also excelled in all areas where Commendation is available to programs that exceed the required standard.

Your program is one of an elite group of programs nation-wide that has achieved the OAA in 2015. We at the CoC are certainly proud of your achievements and applaud you for your outstanding efforts. I am sure that you will want to make all of your colleagues and patients aware of this achievement as an indication of their high level of care this accomplishment represents. The CoC has publicized a list of OAA recipients on our website at the following web address:

https://www.facs.org/quality-programs/cancer/accredited/about/outstanding/2015

On behalf of the Commission on Cancer of the American College of Surgeons, I salute you and your institution. We look forward to your continued excellence as we all strive to maintain the best possible care for our cancer patients.

Sincerely,

Daniel P. McKellar, MD, FACS Chair, Commission on Cancer

Daniel P. McKella

DPM:cw